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Dear all 

Have you noticed the logo at the top of this newsletter?  We have revamped the PA subcommittee 
pages on the Norfolk WI website and you will find this logo there.  Click on it and you will have 
access to the current PALs Newsletter so more members can access the information.  Please 
have a look at the website pages for Norfolk WI.  It is all being revised and is very exciting.  Our 
thanks to the Communications subcommittee who are doing such wonderful things!   

Resolutions and Zoom Resolutions Meeting 

As you know the Resolution to be debated this year is “A call to increase awareness of the 
subtle signs of ovarian cancer”.  You have probably seen the flyer about the Zoom meeting on 
Wednesday 5th May at 10.30 when we shall have a presentation from Target Ovarian Cancer, the 
UK’s leading ovarian cancer charity.  There will be a chance to ask questions of the presenter.  
Then we will have time for a reminder of the procedure for voting this year (remember that there 
will be no voting at the National Annual Meeting but voting will happen online later in June/early 
July). There will be a Q&A session about Resolutions and Campaigns generally as time permits.  I 
am interested to see how a Zoom session like this will work and look forward to your feedback 
afterwards. Please contact Helen at admin@norfolkwi.org.uk if you would like to attend.  There is 
no charge! 

ACWW and Women Walk the World 

We hope that you might be able to arrange a socially distanced walk or even walk around your 
living room to raise some money for ACWW.  Our Facebook campaign featured songs about 
walking, ending with “Walking back to Happiness” and this is what we hope we are now doing!  
Last year we managed to raise £2,735 for ACWW which is below our usual total but amazingly 
good in the difficult circumstances of lockdowns and restrictions. Let us hope that this year will be 
better!  

Dippy at the Cathedral 

The dinosaur, nicknamed Dippy, is now coming to Norwich Cathedral from 13th July – 30th 
October.  We have a meeting at the Cathedral shortly to discuss our involvement.  So, for the 
moment, hold on to your Green Hearts and we will let you have more details when we know them. 

Virtual WI 

Are any of you involved with the new Virtual WI?  If so, please do share this information with 
everyone. 

So, we are now starting on the roadmap out of lockdown and I hope to see you again soon, even if 
it is still on Zoom! 

Kind regards to all 

Liz Barker 

Chair of PA Subcommittee and Federation Resolutions Coordinator 



 

 

 


